Dear [Elected Official],

As a concerned member of the [municipality] Jewish community, | am asking you to not
entertain voting on any ceasefire resolution or legislation relating to the Israel-Hamas war.
In times of conflict, itis crucial for our leaders to focus on promoting dialogue,
understanding, and cooperation rather than taking actions that may escalate tensions.
This issue is too divisive and distracts from urgent local issues facing residents, and by not
entertaining resolutions relating to this situation, it will go a long way towards maintaining
a society where cultures can thrive and diversity is celebrated.

Thank you for your time and dedication to serving our community.

Sincerely,




